
Members’ Ski Trip 
to France

Simon Baker, General Manager is exploring the idea of organising a Members’ Ski Trip in 
March 2022 – probably to Les Trois Vallées, France. Before proceeding, he would like to 

gauge Members’ interest in the idea.
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Please contact Simon Baker, 
General Manager, at simon.baker@roehamptonclub.co.uk 
to express your interest in joining a Club ski trip.

Details so far:

Date – March 2022
Adults only
Fully Catered chalet
Within 2.5 hours of airport
All ski hire, lift passes, 
and transfers included
Guides and lessons available
Available for all levels and ability


